
June 19, 2025 
 
Public Disclosure Commission 
711 Capitol Way #206 
PO Box 40908 
Olympia, WA 98504-0908 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We acknowledge that a single report was filed later than intended. This was due to some miscommunication 
within the campaign in regard to the reporting requirements, and there was no intentionality or malice 
behind it. We have cleared this up and will endeavor to do our best to not allow it to happen again, as we 
value campaign transparency. 
 
However, we would like to note that the election is more than a year away and no significant contributions 
or expenditures outside of the ordinary recurring overhead costs occurred during this period. We believe 
minimal harm, if any, was caused by the minor delay in the filing of this single report more than a year 
from the next election. 
 
We have reported every instance of rent paid as is very clearly evident on our C4 filings. December's rent 
was paid for in November and included in report #110264036. 
 
We thank the PDC for the opportunity to respond. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Chelsea Dimas for State Rep 


